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BOARD DF SUPERVISDRS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
azs 5th Street, Room i ll

Eureka, California 955C1 Phone: (707) 476-Z3gc

November 20, 2023

Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges
Western Association of Schools and Colleges
428 J Street, Suite 400

Sacramento, CA 95814

To Whom it May Concern:

I am writing on behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors in support of the
reaccreditation efforts of College of the Redwoods. The College and its programs are a vital part
of the continued success and ongoing support of our educational needs in Humboldt County,
California, and the surrounding community. College of the Redwoods is a cornerstone institution
in our area and is a chief economic driver in our community through workforce training and the
contributions made by the students it enrolls. The College provides substantial partnerships and
services to the community and its residents and is a leading provider of affordable higher-
educational alternatives for its students.

College of the Redwoods falls within my supervisorial district, and I have worked with them on
many issues over the past 20 plus years. I fully support the College's efforts to maintain its
accreditation through the Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges. Please
feel free to reach out if you would like to discuss further.

Sincerely,

Rex Bohn

C District Supervisor
rbohn@co.humboldt.ca.us


